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Comments: A committee of stakeholder groups should be a part of any USFS plans, from the beginning until the

end of proposed activities on US national forests. The USFS also should be particularly sensitive to any activities

that have long term impacts on the integrity and stability of the ecosystem services that our national forests

provide.


